
 

 

April 25, 2022 
 
The On-Line Surveillance Department 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400 001 
 
 
Scrip Code: 522074        Through: BSE Listing Centre 
 
Dear Sir, 

Kind Attn.: Mr.  Kunal Shinde 

 
Sub: Increase in Volume  
Ref: Your letter Ref. No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/RS/ 2022-2023 / 43 dated April 25, 2022  
 
This has reference to the above mentioned email. In this regard, we wish to inform you that there is no 
information/announcement (including impending announcement) in respect of the Company, which may 
have occasioned the significant increase in volume.  
 
We would like to reiterate that, the Company will continue to inform the stock exchanges about any price 
sensitive information as required under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations 2015.  
 
Kindly take the same on record 
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours truly,  
 
For Elgi Equipments Limited 

 
S Prakash  
Company Secretary 
 
 
 


